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IMPORTANT PLANNING APPLICATIONS
PUBLIC NOTICES
LONDON BOROUGH OF LEWISHAM
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council has received the following Applications:
Under the above Act and Sections 67 and/or 73 and 74 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990
Brockley Conservation Area
53 Breakspears Road SE4 - Landscaping of front garden, replacement of path, steps and boundary treatment (DC/18/108161)
313 Brockley Road SE4 - Retrospective application for installation of shop front 
(DC/18/106998)
22A Hilly Fields Crescent SE4 - Dormer windows to side and rear roof slopes, roof lights to the front, side and rear roof slopes & raise the ridge by 180mm (DC/18/107976)
1A Pretoria Parade, Tyrwhitt Road SE4 - Single-storey rear replacement extension, change of use, alteration & conversion of ground floor to 2 bedroom flat, installation of windows at front & alterations to shop front (DC/17/104231)
Lee Manor Conservation Area
79 Effingham Road SE12 - Single storey rear extension (DC/18/108156)
15 Handen Road SE12 - Single storey rear extension (DC/18/108135)
Mercia Grove Conservation Area
21 Mercia Grove SE13 - Single storey rear extension, replacement windows & removal of render to front (DC/18/107689) 
St Johns Conservation Area
Fern Cottage, Ashmead Road SE8 - Replacement windows at front & side DC/18/108091)
21A Musgrove Road SE14 - Replacement timber shed (DC/18/108101)
The applications may be inspected between 9am-1pm Monday- Friday by emailing planning@lewisham.gov.uk or calling 020 8314 7400 for an appointment, or via our website at http://planning.lewisham.gov.uk/online-applications/ or the Planning Information Office, Catford Library Laurence House, 1 Catford Road, London, SE6 4RU. Any person who wishes to make representations/objections on the applications should write to me at the above address within 21 days from the date of this Notice.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dated 1 August 2018
Emma Talbot
Head of Planning
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